


I'm not sure of the timeline but it certainly lasted into the early 2000's, perhaps 25 years.  As we
could no longer handle this work ourselves, it became a financial burden for the lake community!
 
About 15 years ago perhaps we gave up on pulling - but the milfoil took advantage of that respite! 
The Eurasian milfoil multiplied. We finally and reluctantly resorted to a permit to use Sonar,
according to state guidelines.  It was a bit unnerving when every plant in the lake disappeared!  Of
course, when that program ended and the lake was empty of weed, the milfoil came back with a
vengeance - especially the Eurasian milfoil. 
 
Now we have a permit for ProcellaCOR.  It does not seem to harm the fish or native aquatic species. 
However, this year we took a rest and the weed has multiplied again!  It is an unending battle!
 
I am now convinced that this is a never-ending process!  I am old and will not need to help finance
this much longer.  But if I were a young person and had to consider financing this control for the rest
of my time at the lake, I'm not certain I would vote to continue this ProcellaCOR. My daughters also
disapprove of the fact that this herbicide is tested on aquatic animals (and of course it must be to
ensure it is safe).
 
In closing, I would say that ProcellaCOR is not damaging to lakes or aquatic animals and fish and
should be allowed in lakes where residents want to invest money not in eradicating but just
controlling Eurasian milfoil.  If I had known years ago that this was only a control and would need to
be applied forever, I probably would not have voted to use it!
 
Sincerely,
 




